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Nursery
This week we have been thinking about 

the number 3. We found out that a 
triangle has 3 sides. 



Reception
This week we started reading ‘Handa’s surprise’. We tasted 
the different foods from the story- we all learned that we 
like avocado.

In literacy we began reading Handa’s surprise and enjoyed 
tasting different fruits from the story.

In maths we have been learning all about doubling.



Year 1
This week we have been writing instructions 
about how to catch a star. We have been 
focusing on the presentation of our work, 
making sure our letters are the correct size and 
height.

In maths we have been looking at subtraction 
within 20. We have been subtracting by 
crossing out, using a number line and counting 
back. 

In science we have continued to find out about 
materials. We looked at materials that are 
waterproof and which ones are the best to 
keep things dry. 



In English we have been planning diary entries from the perspective of 
Rapunzel.

In maths we have been learning the 2 times table. 

In art, we made clay lamps inspired by Florence Nightingale’s oil lamp, 
she was known as The Lady with the Lamp’.

Year 2



Year 3
In writing, we have enjoyed acting out the story of ‘The 
Papaya that Spoke’, we were so excited to share off our 

performance to the visitors on Tuesday. We are now working 
really hard to write the story using correct punctuation. 

In maths, we have been 
learning about dividing with 
remainders. We found this 
tricky but we persevered. 

In DT, we have enjoyed making our 
volcanoes. 



Year 4
In writing, children have enjoyed reading poems and 

working together to create a performance. 

In maths, children have enjoyed calculating the 
perimeter of a rectangle. We used ‘Century’ to 

consolidate our understanding. 

In art, children finished their painting inspired by 
Claude Monet and Neil Dawson. 



Year 5
In writing, we have wrote some fantastic retelling of the story 

Beowulf from Grendel’s point of view. 

In maths we have begun to look at decimals and linked it to 
our fraction knowledge.

In DT we have made slingshot cars and thought about 
streamlining the design to decrease air resistance. 



Year 6
In writing, children have completed their historical 

narrative which includes dialogue and vivid descriptions. 

In maths, children have moved onto fractions, decimals 
and percentages equivalents.. 

In science we investigated why wooly mammoths were 
able to survive in the Ice Age through their adaptations.  



Thank you


